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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
SPECIAL MEETING 

Wednesday July 15, 2020 
8:00 PM  

To view a live stream of the meeting click on the link or paste into your browser 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427 
To submit public comment, please send an email to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org.  The 

email will be read and reviewed during public comment.  Please include “public 
comment” in the subject line 

 
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Public Comment Email lori.bufano@wiltonct.org 
  

C. Discussion and/or Action 
 

1. Discussion and Possible Action on Lowthert, et al. v. Wilton Board of Education, et al., 
Docket No. FST-CV-15-6026938S 

2. Discussion and Possible Action related to Collective Bargaining Agreements 
3. Discussion and Possible Extension of Deadline to Apply for Special Coronavirus 

Property Tax Deferral 
4. Discussion of Allocating Excess BOS FY2020 Budget Savings to Road Paving 

Operating Expense Budget  
 

D. Public Comment Email lori.bufano@wiltonct.org 
 

E. Adjournment  
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